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Through the past year the A.V. group  has received various programmes 
from members of the Society some of which have been installed  within 
the groups   programmes to be ready, should we have a call to visit other 
Clubs. 
 
During this period we have held on the 18th. November  a workshop at 
Littleton where members were ask to bring various programmes so that a 
selection could be made for a competition that  we were holding on the 
12th.January between  North Hants, Alton and us  which I am please to 
say that we were the winners. 
 
On the 12th.April the A.V. group were invited to give a show at the Stour 
and Avon A.V. group near Bournemouth  showing some 19 sequence’s 
 
Very much in the minds of our group is the question of using MUSIC  
Our Society holds an licence as we are a member of IAC The Institute  of 
AMATEUR  CINEMATOGRAPHERS  WHICH MEANS THAT  THE 
SOCITY IS COVERED IN ONLY PRODUCTIONS MADE THEM. 
AND NOT BY INDIVIDUAL MEMBERS. THE COPYRIGHT LAW IS 
NOW SEVENTY YEARS AFTER DEATH. BUT THERE IS  NO 
PROBLEM USING UNLICENCE MUSIC. SUCH AS IT IS. 
 
 
 
 
 
      George. 
 


